
We are growing as Catholics in the Image of Jesus Christ through Worship, Formation and
Community.

Tomorrow is our Carnival and Crazy Hair Day

Thank you to everyone who volunteered to make tomorrow great. Students will be enjoying a
wonderful day of dressing crazy, too! Fun hair styles and even hair coloring (WASHABLE) is
allowed. No face paint, though. They will have the opportunity to have their face pained at the
carnival.

Parents please remember to send a note with your child if they are leaving with you after dismissal.

Stay tuned for a special edition of the newsletter with pictures of the entire week!

Enrollment has begun for the 2024-2025 school year. Simply go onto TADS and complete the
registration.



You may be eligible to attend St. Leonard tuition free

Enrollment for the Wisconsin Parental School Choice Program begins today. All current students in
K3, K4, and K5 are eligible to apply. Please click HERE for more information and to see if your family
qualifies.

Join us Friday, February 16 for a pizza-making extravaganza! Many hands are required to make this
successful.

Come enjoy music and getting to catch up with friends you haven’t seen in a while and meet some
new families while your hands are busy assembling sauce, cheese and toppings! Even a little bit of
your time will make a difference. Click here to see available volunteer slots.

https://schoolchoicewi.org/?blm_aid=30910
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CA5AE2CA1FECF8-47177860-2024#/


Monday February 5th is the 100th Day of School. We invite all
students to join our K5 class in dressing as a 100 year old.

Please help if you can. February 20th from 10:45-11:45am is our next Staff luncheon. Volunteers
are asked to come to school to assist in monitoring the lunchroom and the playground. This is a
great opportunity to spend time with your child while allowing all of our teachers and aides to enjoy
lunch together.

Get Ready! Your chance is coming soon. Our Spirit Wear sale begins February 12th.

More information will be in next week's newsletter



Our 6th grade boys here at St. Leonard Parish/St Joe Parish won
the St. Leonard Tournament this past weekend. Way to go, boys!



Are you interested in playing football this fall?

Catholic Memorial Jr. Crusader football registration is now open.
All our coaches are USA football and Safeguarding Certified.

To register and for more information: https://jrcrusader.sportngin.com/register/form/080856958

~ School Mass Wednesday February 7th lead by K4 & 4th grade
~ No School on Thursday & Friday February 8th and 9th
~ Spirit Wear Sale begin on February 12th
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